
From: David Gilbert 

To: Doug Young 
Date: May 31, 2005

Subject:   
Request for Info - STA File # 0304-EX-ST-2005
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We were unable to perform testing during the previous extension period due to delays in product 
and equipment development.  This should be the last extension to enable us to carry out 
measurements in support of form 442 filing.
Regards
David Gilbert


